SPC PRESCHOOL MAY 2025 NEWSLETTER



May 1, 2025

Hi Parents,

Welcome to May! As we look toward finishing out the school year, I thank you for all of the care and encouragement you have provided! Working together, we have been able to offer a year of friendship and learning for your precious little ones! Thank you for continuing to support the school!

For those families who are moving on due to "graduation", relocation and other reasons, please know that we send you off with a prayer for health, happiness and success! You will be missed more than you know. We will always be cheering you on and praying for you.

For all of our returning families, we look forward to seeing you and the smiling faces of your children in August!

UPCOMING DATES

May 7th and 8th: Muffins for Moms 3, 4 and PreK Plus classes only!

8:45am - 9:15am

Wednesday, May 7th: MWF 3's, M-Th 4's, M-F 4's Thursday, May 8th: TThF 3's, M-Th 3's, PreK Plus

Thursday, May oth. 1711 33, M-11133, French tas

May 5th and 6th: May Crowning in Catholic Seeds Thank you everyone for bringing in a flower for Mary!



Ms. Suzanne says: This month, as we celebrate our mothers on Mother's Day, we also celebrate, Mary, our mother in heaven. In honor of this, we will bring Mary flowers to show our love, just as Jesus would do for his own mother. We will have a procession for each class and crown Mary with a flower crown.







SPC PRESCHOOL MAY 2025 NEWSLETTER



2025-2026 SCHOOL YEAR

We are looking forward to a great school year, next year!

Thank you for registering your child!!

First tuition payment for the 25/26 year is due on May 9th

(This payment will be applied to May 2026).

The payments will continue to be billed through brightwheel. If you make any banking changes, please be sure to update your billing profile.

August Dates:

Popsicle Picnics: 8/11 & 8/12

Meet the Teacher Days & Parent Orientation: 8/14 & 8/15

First Day of Classes: 8/18 & 8/19

END OF THE YEAR INFO

Wednesday, May 14th: 4's and PreK Plus Graduation at 12 noon in the church Sanctuary.

Wed., May 14th or Thurs., May 15th:

<u>Last Days of School!</u>

Your child's teacher will be in touch about the class end of the year party. Parents and younger siblings are invited to join us! We will be having a block party each day in the back parking lot (facing QA by the nursery) starting at 11:30am





Monsignor is asking every adult (18+) in our amazing parish to complete the Parish Engagement Survey. Your opinion matters as God calls us forward together. Please complete by June 9th.

SPC PRESCHOOL MAY 2025 NEWSLETTER



SUMMER CAMP

If your child is enrolled in Summer Camp, information went out via brightwheel April 28th. If you have any questions, please reach out!

.

Thank you all for allowing your child to be part of our lives this year! I have truly enjoyed having each and every one of you here at the preschool. This is such a precious time for your child. I hope you and your families have a fun filled & restful summer!

Can't wait to see you all back in the Fall!

As always, let me know if you have any questions.

Blessings,
Ms. Rebecca
678.832.1231
preschool@stpeterchanel.org







